




        Oct. 26, 1897 
 
Hon. Commissioner of Indian Affairs, 
 Washington D.C. 
  Dear Sir: 
 
 In as much as I have already forwarded you a letter in which I carefully submitted you an 
application for the principal of my share of the trust held for the Siletz Indian in Oregon, I will 
again write, for fear that you may have overlooked the matter. I am greatly in need of financial 
aid so as to balance a debt which was incurred by my attendance of College. 
 Also, since I am about to leave here, I would like to know if I can possibly get it soon. 
Hoping that you will attend to it as your earliest convenience and oblige. 
 
      Very Respectfully Yours 
       Joseph F. Adams 
 
Approved & recommended 
 R.H. Pratt  Capt. & Supt. 
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